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This indicator includes invoices for all Town 
departments including the Hanover Public 
Schools. 
 
There is fluctuation during the year, 
however a gradual increase in the number of 
invoices processed in the last quarter 
approaching fiscal year end with a reduction 
over the summer months as the school is not 
in session. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
This indicator shows the dollars spent by all 
Town departments including the Hanover 
Public Schools. 
 
The Town has principal and interest debt 
payments due in May which creates a large 
spike. Departments are wrapping up work 
done in the Fiscal Year to settle obligations 
owed to Vendors. The Town takes 
advantages of lump sum payments in July to 
realize discounts on retirement assessment 
and insurance policies. 

 
 

 
 


